
 

 

 

Notice of Privacy Practices (NPP) for  

Health Information Exchange (HIE) Participation 

 

 

We participate in one or more Health Information Exchanges. Your healthcare providers can use this 

electronic network to securely provide access to your health records for a better picture of your health 

needs. We and other healthcare providers may allow access to your health information through the 

Health Information Exchange for treatment, payment, or other healthcare operations. This is a voluntary 

agreement. You may opt-out at any time by notifying staff at Registration Desk.  Opting-out will take 

effect within 3 business days. 
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